
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Recognition of Mr. Thomas Lancaster – Planning & Zoning Commission 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, November 12, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Mr. Thomas Lancaster has served 10 years on the Planning & Zoning Commission. We would like to 

recognize his dedication to serving the City in this capacity. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 


